


AT THF THE/-fTEF� 

Among the favorite targets of professional FI's over the years have 
been such actresses as Bette Davis, Carol Channing, Judy Garland, Bette 
Midler, and Tallulah Bankhead. 

The play Tallulah by Larry Hopp is now playing at the Peak Theater in 
the Montserrat Restaurant, 623 South Street, Philadelphia, and the 
author has added a little twist with a three-man chorus that is con­
stantly changing costumes and personalities, including those of women. 

Tallulah is a lively little show, although it drags (no pun intended) 
when it gets serious about some of Miss Bankhead's relaticinships. The 
male chorus provides the best musical moments. The three members sing­
ing together and singly are great. They make it worth seeing. Call 
the restaurant at 215 627 4224 for details. 

Look for Joel Gray to reprise his role in Cabaret at the Forrest 
Theater in Philadelphia sometime late in March. Cabaret centers on the 
infamous Kit Kat Club in decadent pre-World War II Germany and features 
a number of FI"s. Gray himself does a cute little number with the 
chorus line at the club. Check the theater for dates and times. 

AND MORE ON THE STAGE 

Don•t know if you caught it or not, but there was an interesting 
approach to the story of the Finocchio group now playing at the 
Brandywine Hotel and Resort in Downingtown that appeared in the Daily 
News on 13 January. 

Although I have not seen the production myself (I mentioned it in the 
November newsletter), several people that have seen it enjoyed it 
thoroughly. The production is scheduled to run only through 1 Febru­
ary, but rumor has it that it might be held over. 

The production features five impersonators from the Pacific Northwest 
who have a great time parodying some very popular tunes by changing the 
lyrics. My spies tell me that Walt Colvig, one of the impersonators 
who goes by the stage name of Lori LaRue, has a beautiful singing 
voice. It seems that he had operatic training at the University of 
Washington and the Seattle Opera. 

"But let''s fac<�! it," hE� says, "there simply are not a lot of roles for 
a mali::� soprano. They keep ti,·ying to stic:k me in the tE�nor se•ction." 

The Brandywine Hotel and Resort is on US 30 (Lancaster Pike) just east 
of Downingtown. Call 215 269 2000 for information and tickets. 

?) T THE MDV 1 E!3 

A movie, The Philadelphia Experiment, which has been playing the cable 
networks (HBO and PRISM) lately, features one funny scene with an 
impersonator. A nuclear accident propels two 1940's era sailors into 
the present. One is arrested and his cellmate turns out to be a very 
attractive crossdresser. 








